
Paxcroft Primary School 

Allegations Management Policy 

 

 

Reviewed: January 2023 

Next date of review: January 2024 

 

 

 

Allegations against adults are serious and, at Paxcroft Primary School, we follow the guidance 

established by the Wiltshire Safeguarding Children Board. Paxcroft Primary School will accept and 

implement the following policy as written. 

  



 

 



 

  



 

 



 



 

 

  



 

 


